Dear Journalist,

I am enclosing a partial copy of Florida’s Office of Program Policy Analysis and Government Accountability (OPPAGA) Sex Offender Registration and Monitoring Triennial Review from 2018.

This report documents how the state of Florida is inflating the sex offense registry numbers by including the names of people who are not residing in our communities.  

I have also included OPPAGA’s findings on the results of having excessively high and ineffective residency restrictions throughout our state that exceed the state’s 1,000-foot residency restriction.

OPPAGA’s findings are published every three years with the next one coming out by the end of this year.

The entire report can be found by searching for:

Office of Program Policy Analysis and Government Accountability (OPPAGA)

Sex Offender Registration and Monitoring Triennial Review – 2018


